
RSV is a very serious virus that can make newborn
babies very sick. 1 in 2 babies get RSV in their first
year of life.

The RSV needle will be delivered by the health
regions to three groups of babies to protect them
against RSV:

newborns at maternity hospitals
High-risk babies through a home delivery service
infants less than 6 months old as of September
1st, who will be invited to clinics where they can
get the needle as part of a catch up programme.
Parents can book online for their babies to get
the needle.


